NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to the provisions of the Open Door Law and Indiana Code 5-14-1.5-5, the Waterloo Town Council will hold a public meeting on October 28, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at Waterloo Town Hall, 280 S Wayne Street, Waterloo, Indiana. 

The purpose of this meeting is to consider and adopt the 2020 Waterloo Town budget. A budget adoption meeting was advertised and held on October 8, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. however during that meeting the Town Council unanimously voted to continue the adoption meeting until October 28, 2019 at 6 p.m.. 

Complete details of budget estimates by fund and/or department may be seen by visiting the office of the Clerk Treasurer at Town Hall at 280 S. Wayne Street, Waterloo IN 46793.
Questions concerning this notice should be directed to:
Clerk Treasurer Renata Ford 
280 S. Wayne Street, Waterloo IN 46793
Or by emailing clerktreasurer@waterlooin.gov
(260) 837-7428

